
 

 

 
 
December 11, 2024 

 

This weekly newsletter from the UH Graduate School contains important information for 

graduate and professional students.  Each week, new items are in red.   

 

Thinking ahead to Spring 2025! 

 

Interdisciplinary Population Health Case Competition- Interdisciplinary teams of graduate 

students engage in intense rounds of competition.  Event is Friday, Feb. 7, 12-2 pm, UH Law 

Center.  Who is eligible?  Graduate students in the latter stages of their degree programs.  Apply 

here. 

 

Graduate Student Experience Survey: The University of Houston's Graduate School and the 

Graduate and Professional Student Association (GPSA) would like your feedback on your 

experience in graduate or professional school at UH.  All data that you provide will be 

confidential, and only aggregated data will be reported. The survey will take approximately 10 

minutes to complete and you may choose to enter a raffle for a gift card. Anonymous link to 

survey. Thank you for taking time to provide feedback.  

 

Quick links to resources:  

Coogs Care 

Cougar Cupboard   

Counseling and Psychological Services (CAPS)  

University Career Services 

Graduate Student Ombuds 

Parenting Students 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=vboLF_CikEytSw6PDwxCWSbVZQ2kJ71PocMhRhOt1vxUQTdETEtER0dNUFk0TUU0SlNMRERPSjhSNS4u&route=shorturl
https://universityofhouston.iad1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0umLDp16g59lM5U
https://uh.edu/coogs-care/
https://uh.edu/dsaes/cougarcupboard/
https://www.uh.edu/caps/
https://uh.edu/ucs/
https://www.uh.edu/graduate-school/ombuds-services/
https://www.uh.edu/wgrc/parenting-students/

